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      APPLICATION FOR REGISTERED  
PHOTOGRAPHER BADGE 

 
MANX YOUTH GAMES – SATURDAY 7th MAY 2022 

 
In line with the recommendations in Manx Sport and Recreation, Sports Development Units’ 
Safeguarding Policy, we request that any person wishing to engage in any video, zoom or close 
range photography should register their details with us, and be granted a “Registered 
Photographer Badge”. 
 
It is our intention to make every possible effort to avoid inappropriate photographing or filming of 
any young person which puts them in a vulnerable position. 
We reserve the right of entry to this event and reserve the right to decline entry to any person 
unable to meet or abide with the conditions. 
 

Please note:  During the day of the event, there will be a team of staff, policing and monitoring 
photography – ensuring that all those using photographic equipment have the necessary badge 
on display. 
 
The Registered Photographer badge must be displayed at all times during the event 
 
PLEASE PRINT (CAPITAL LETTERS): 

 
Name of Person using Camera: …………………………………………………………………... 

 

Address: …………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Telephone Number(s)  Home …………………………………..  Mobile ..……………………….. 

 
Name of the Child(ren) you will be photographing:  

 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 
Sport involved in: ………………………………………………  Region: …………………………….. 

 

In order to receive your registered photographer badge you must have completed the above, and 
return it to the NSC at any of the following dates, times and venues. 

 

NSC Reception desk                       Monday 25th April – 6th May -  9.30am – 5.00pm 
MSR Office (next to NSC Athletic track)             Saturday 7th May 8.30am – 10.45am 
NSC Reception desk                                Saturday 7th May 11.00am – 2.00pm 
 

For further information please contact the Sports Development Team on 688592.  


